
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Special Board Meeting 

The Newaygo Public Schools Board of Education has scheduled the following Special Board 

Meetings for the purpose of Superintendent Final Interviews. 

Tuesday, March 28, 2023 

Mr. Jaym Abraham, Principal, Caledonia Community Schools – 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 29, 2023 

Mr. Ben Gilpin, Principal, Western School District (Parma) – 5:00 p.m. 

Location: Newaygo High School Cafeteria 

*There will be an OPEN HOUSE on Tuesday, March 28th at 3:30pm (Jaym Abraham) and 

Wednesday, March 29th at 3:30pm (Ben Gilpin) in the High School Cafeteria for staff, students 

and the community to meet the Superintendent candidates prior to their interview with the 

Board.  

The Board of Education appreciates and encourages the attendance of staff and other community 

stakeholders during the interviews.  While it is the responsibility of the Board to select the next 

Superintendent, the Board will appreciate feedback from those able to attend the open houses, and 

will consider all feedback, as submitted on a form that will be provided.  

 
Jeff Wright, Superintendent 

Newaygo Public Schools 

 
Official minutes of all board meetings are posted on the district website and kept in the Superintendent's office at: 

360 S. Mill Street, Newaygo, Michigan, phone 231-652-6984. 

All minutes are available for public inspection during normal work hours 8:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m. Monday - Friday. 

Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a person with disabilities to be able to 

participate in the meeting. This meeting is a meeting of a Board of Education committee in public for the purpose of conducting the 

School District's business and is not to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the 

meeting as indicated on agenda. 

 

Newaygo Public School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

 


